Second Supplemental Public Notice for
March Meeting of the Alaska State Board of Education and Early Development

In light of the Declaration of Public Health Disaster Emergency issued by Governor
Michael Dunleavy on March 11, 2020, and developing public health mandates, the
Department of Education and Early Development is issuing this second supplemental
notice amending the State Board of Education and Early Development (state board)
meeting notice issued on March 4, 2020, and the first supplemental notice issued on
March 18, 2020.

The state board retreat previously scheduled for March 25, 2020, is cancelled. The
state board meeting previously scheduled for March 26, 2020, is postponed and will
be held by teleconference at a later date to be determined by the board.
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